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November 2017 Newsletter 
 

Bloom-Carroll 
Intermediate School 
200 S. Market Street Lithopolis, OH 43136 
 www.bloom-carroll.k12.oh.us T: 614-837-4044 
Mr. Steve Rozeski, Principal 

Mrs. Jan Sweigart, Secretary 

 

Dear Families, 

Parent-teacher conferences are taking place this month. Be 
sure to sign-up with your child’s teacher.   

I would like to wish all of our families a Happy Thanksgiving. 
Enjoy your Thanksgiving break with family and friends. There 
will be no school November 22, 2017 through November 24, 
2017. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Rozeski 

srozeski@bloomcarroll.org 
 

 
BCIS Student of the Month  
Congratulations to Jackson Moore for being BCIS’s Student of 
the Month for October. We are also recognizing other students 
for their great behavior and academic accomplishments for 
the month of October. Go Bulldogs!  
 
Claire Sommer            Keegan Little             Chloe Gillilan 
Josie Burr                     Cooper Price              Korbin Noland 
Aliyah Espinoza          Mason Shutts              Jeremia Senduk 
Joslyn Rodriguez        Ava Canup                 Austin Casey 
 
Preschool Student of the Month 
Lucas Tabol-Jenson 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 2 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

November 9 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

November 13 

PTO Meeting at BCPS 

November 17 

Movie Night at BCIS 
 

Veteran’s Day 
Please join us on Friday, 
November 10, 2017 at 9:30 at 
Lithopolis United Methodist 
Church as we honor our 
veterans and active military 
personnel. 
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November Quote 

“The harder you work for something, the greater you’ll feel when you achieve it.”  

Author Unknown 

Lost and Found 

There are many items in our lost and found. Please remind your child to check our lost and found if 
your child is missing any items.  After Tuesday, November 21, 2017, we will donate any remaining 
items.    

Mumkin Sales 

Congratulations to all students that participated in our Mumkin Sale.  We appreciate all of their 
hard work. Special congratulations to our top sellers in the building.  The money raised from this 
fundraiser helps provide additional technology, such as laptops and iPads, to both BCIS and BCPS. 

Kameron Provenzano  Carson Drury   Connor Nyahay 

Hunter Ellinger   Emily Smith   Ashlyn Bera 

Kaitlyn Stonerock 

Fairfield County Fair 

Congratulations to the following students that participated at the Fairfield County Fair. We are so 
very proud of their hard work. 

Logan Basnett  Ellie Bratton  Alana Byrd  Jayden Gipson 

Amber Hampton  Abigail Kimmins Alaina Kraft  Alyssa Kraft 

Mason Mattei  Sadie Moore  Whitney Passen Kaitlyn Stonerock 

Vincent Werner  Aiden Zangmeister 

Grading Scale 2017-2018 

Our grading scale changed for the 2017-2018 school year. Our fourth grade report cards 
contained the wrong scale. We apologize for any confusion. 

90-100 A 80-89 B 70-79 C 60-69 D 59 and below F 
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